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Enel Colombia informs that due to the impossibility of performing preventive 
maintenance at the El Guavio Hydroelectric Power Plant because of the blockades that 
persist in the municipality of Ubalá, as well as the mobility restrictions that prevented the 
passage of Enel Colombia's contractors on September 5, the Company was forced to 
declare unavailable generation units 1 and 5 of the plant as of today, September 7, 2022. 
 
The generation units, which could not be inspected, contribute 500 megawatts (MW) of 
the asset's 1,260 MW of installed capacity. 

 
Additionally, if the normal operation of the Guavio hydroelectric power plant is not 
guaranteed, on September 13 and 14, units 4 and 2, respectively, will be unavailable, 
which would leave out up to 500 MW of additional capacity, meaning that the 
hydroelectric power plant will only operate at 20% of its total capacity. 
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